Jennifier Topley

I am reaching out on behalf of my classroom in APS. We have submitted two work orders
regarding the extreme heat in the room, but unfortunately no improvements have been made. By
the afternoon, the temperature consistently reaches 90 degrees or higher.

This is not only an uncomfortable environment—it creates unacceptable working conditions for
both staff and students. Prolonged exposure to such heat impacts learning, focus, and overall
well-being.

I am requesting immediate consideration for updated cooling units or another long-term solution to
ensure a safe and productive classroom environment. Our students and staff deserve conditions that
allow them to learn and work effectively.



